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Resolution 

 

Petition concerning a resolution of the Parliament “to the effect that the United Nations 

Secretary-General receives the Dalai Lama” 

 

In its public session on June19, 1996, the Parliament has complied with the petition of 

April 26, 1996 from Tibetan Support Group Liechtenstein and passed a resolution in 

which the Secretary General of the United Nations is requested, in view of the threatened 

cultural identity of the Tibetan People, to receive the Dalai Lama for talks in order to 

discuss the following issues:  

 

- Possibility of entering in direct negotiations between the Tibetan Government-in-

Exile and the People’s Republic of China; 

- Respect for Tibetan religious observance and for the Panchen Lama selected by 

the Dalai Lama; 

- Termination of the destruction of the cultural identity of the Tibetan people. 

 

 The President of Parliament was requested to prepare and to transmit the corresponding 

letter. 

 

     (Translated by Tibet Bureau, Geneva, Switzerland) 


